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This week in school has seen the children meet their new class teachers as part of the two day transition 
that happens every year. This has been an opportunity for children to see their new learning environment 
and learn a little about what the next year holds for them.  
 
On Thursday children from Key Stage 2 took part in a games festival at Moulton College. The children had 
a fantastic time and took part in a variety of different sporting games with children from other school. 
 
Next week some Year 6 children have a cycling event at Manor school and also a cricket festival at 
Wollaston Cricket Club.  
 
 
Mr Gareth Rust 
Head of School  

Healthy School Bronze Award 

We are proud to announce that Bozeat Primary School has achieved the 
Healthy Schools Bronze Award this year. 

 
This was achieved by completing tasks linked to PSHE, PE, Healthy Eating 
and Mental Health and Well-being together with Sophie Coleman who 
works for North Northamptonshire Council.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 Key Stage Games Festival 

Yesterday afternoon 10 children from KS2 participated in Games Festival against other local schools at 
Moulton College.  
 
They took part in a number of activities including: hoop ball, mini cricket, throwing skills, mini golf and 
many others. The children were brilliantly and were excellent representatives for the school, everyone 
had a lovely afternoon. 
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Key Dates and Events 2024 
Date Time Event 

 July  

Tuesday 16th July 9.30am Year 6 Leavers Performance 

Wednesday 17th July 9.30am Rocksteady Concert 

Monday 22nd July 
9.00am Year 6 Celebration assembly 

PM Year 6 Celebration trip 

Tuesday 23rd July - School finishes for Summer 

September 

Monday 2nd & Tuesday 3rd September   Staff Training Day 

Wednesday 4th September  Children return to School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

OWLS RABBITS JAGUARS LIONS 

    

For learning & 
reading the Red 

words 

For excellent effort in 
all lessons 

For her leadership in 
History as we begin 

to create 
presentations on job 

industries 

For listening to the 
guidance for the 

school play and acting 
on it 

 

 

Our Learning Champions this 

week are: 

My School Fund 
We’re pleased to announce that we are part the My School Fund initiative. This innovative scheme allows 
for us to be able to boost our school’s budget with your help. 
 
How does it work? 
Parents, guardians and carers can sign up to the scheme for free and start earning cashback on the things 
they buy in participating retail stores, including Sainsbury’s and Argos. As you spend you’ll receive 2% 
cashback in the form of eGift vouchers that can be redeemed in participating stores. By linking your spend 
to our school on the My School Fund website we’ll also earn 1% cashback on your spend. 
 
How to get involved 
Visit www.myschoolfund.org to register for free. From there, everything you spend in participating stores 
will go towards helping boost our budget, plus your own! 

http://www.myschoolfund.org/


 

  

 

 

 

 

 


